

Name: _____ Date: _____

Teacher: Karla Patricia Mejia

Level: PreA1

General instruction: Read the instructions before solving the exercises.**1. Reading (40%)**

1.1 Read the text. Complete the sentences with the correct name.

The two Sams

Sam Thurton is 27 and he lives in Sydney, Australia. He's married and has one daughter. His wife's name is Ellie and she is 25. Their daughter, Megan, is two years old. Sam works as a taxi driver and his wife is a teacher at a school.

Sam works at night. He starts work at 9 p.m. and he usually finishes work at 6 o'clock in the morning. When he gets home, he always eats breakfast with his family. He never watches TV, but he sometimes likes to listen to music on the radio. Sam doesn't work on weekends. He relaxes at home with his family.

Sam Chen is a student and she's 21. She is from Hong Kong and she's Chinese. She isn't married and she lives with her parents in a small apartment. Sam usually gets up at 6:30 in the morning and she walks to the gym. Then, at 8 o'clock, she goes to class. She studies business in college and she wants to work in a bank after she graduates. In the evening, Sam does her homework and makes dinner.

Sam speaks good English, but her parents don't speak English. Her parents have a restaurant and Sam sometimes works there on the weekend.

Example: Sam Thurton lives in Sydney.

- 1 _____ is Sam's wife.
- 2 _____ is a student.
- 3 _____ works at night.
- 4 _____ is Chinese.
- 5 _____ is Sam's daughter.
- 6 _____ doesn't work on the weekend.

1.2 Read the text again. Check (✓) the correct answers.

Example: How old is Sam Thurton?

A 21 ☐ B 25 ☐ C 27 ✓

1 What does Sam Thurton do?

A student ☐ B taxi driver ☐ C teacher ☐

2 How many children do Sam and Ellie have?

A one ☐ B two ☐ C three ☐

3 What does Sam Thurton's wife do?

A businesswoman ☐ B student ☐ C teacher ☐

4 What time does he start work?

A 6 o'clock in the morning ☐ B 8 o'clock in the morning ☐

C 9 o'clock in the evening ☐

5 What does Sam Thurton always do in the morning?

A has breakfast with his family ☐ B listens to the radio ☐ C watches TV ☐

6 What time does Sam Chen get up?

A 6 o'clock ☐ B 6:30 ☐ C 8 o'clock ☐

7 What does Sam Chen usually do in the morning?

A works in a restaurant ☐ B studies English ☐ C goes to the gym ☐

8 What does Sam Chen study at university?

A business ☐ B English ☐ C teaching ☐

9 Where does she want to work?

A in a bank ☐ B in a school ☐ C in a restaurant ☐

2. Grammar (30%)

2.1 Read about Shen's activities.

Complete the sentences with *always*, *usually*, *sometimes*, or *never*.

	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat	Sun
eat fast food							
watch TV						✓	✓
drink coffee	✓	✓	✓	✓	✓	✓	✓
work late	✓	✓	✓	✓			

1 Shen _____ eats fast food.

2 Shen _____ watches TV.

3 Shen _____ drinks coffee.

4 Shen _____ works late.

2.2 Underline the correct word(s).

Example: Does / Do Mike work on Saturday?

- 1 What *does* / *do* your wife do?
- 2 They *don't* / *doesn't* work late every evening.
- 3 My son *go* / *goes* to college every day.
- 4 Martina and her husband *speak* / *speaks* Spanish, English, and Portuguese.
- 5 Jose and Maria *watch* / *watches* TV in the evening.
- 6 Amy *finish* / *finishes* work at 5:00.

3. Vocabulary (30%)

Look at the people in the photos and complete the sentences about their jobs.



Linda is a salesperson. She works in a souvenir store. She speaks French and Spanish with customers.



Richard is a _____. He works in an Italian _____. He usually works on weekends.



Amanda is a _____. She works in the _____ of an important newspaper. She writes articles about education.



Paul is a _____ in New York City. He works in the _____. He drives a yellow cab.



Daniel is a _____. He works in a big high _____. He teaches history.



Emma is a _____. She works in a children's _____. She works with Sophie.



Diana is a _____. She works on the _____. She works with her dog, Rex.



Gary is a _____. He works in a _____ in Los Angeles. He meets a lot of people every day.



Sophie is a _____. She works in a children's _____. She usually works in the morning, but sometimes she works at night.



Roger is a _____. He works in a cheese _____. He starts work at 6:30 every morning.